
RTAC is strongly opposed to any and all plans or proposals which in any way reduces or 

reschedules the amount which CPS is required to contribute to CTPF. The most recent proposal 

made by CPS to CTPF would hurt CTPF's funding ratio and our financial security. The proposal 

defers $505 million of the 2016 $704 million due on June 30, 2016. You are urged to express 

your opinion on this matter to the CTPF Board of Trustees and the CTPF Executive Director on 

or before Wednesday, July 15, 2015. At this point, the CTPF trustees are scheduled to vote on 

the proposal on Thursday, July 16, 2015. Calls, e-mails, and/or letters should be directed to Mr. 

Jay C. Rehak, President - CTPF Trustees, and Mr. Charles Burbridge, CTPF Executive Director, 

at burbridgec@ctpf.org.  CTPF’s phone number is (312) 641-4464. The address is Chicago 

Teachers Pension Fund, Suite 2600 – 203 N. La Salle St., Chicago, Illinois 60601 

RTAC's mission for the past 89 years has been focused on protecting retired Chicago public 

school educators' pensions.  

(Use the back arrow to return to the RTAC Home Page.) 
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